Amelia Lake Owners
Association........

POA TURNOVER MEETING

In preparation for the turnover
from Landmark and to provide
updates on continued concerns
within our community, our current
community volunteers would like
to meet with Amelia Lake residents
on Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 7:00
pm.

Please make sure you have joined
the Amelia Lake Facebook group
for the most recent updates until
other means of communication are
established.

All residents should have received
the nomination forms via email
from Susan at Landmark
Community Management. They
have also been posted in the files
folder on the Facebook group page
for those that have not received the
email.

More information may be shared
at the meeting on July 12, If you
would like the forms emailed to
you, please reach out to (1) Susan
at susan@lreginc.com, (2) one of
the volunteers, or (3)
fraseledwards@comcast.net to
have them forwarded to you.
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